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WMBS/CSW Catholic Schools

United in Faith and Community

Centered in Christ is our motto. Whether we are wearing hoodies,
pajamas, or our formal attire our motto stays the same; we are here
to stay centered in Jesus Christ. This time of year is extra exciting,
as we look forward to snow days, hope the Groundhog does not
see his shadow;, learn new things, cheer on the basketball teams,
enter the stuffed pet contest, thank our parents, visit or present at
the Science Fair, make cards for our priests and other community
members, eat special treats, play board games, and show our spirit
by wearing Red, White, and Blue. We continue to be a Christ
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Dear Centered school. We are blessed to share our faith together,
T learning, praying, and making memories, at Conn-Area Catholic
’A' edWInA School. We are Centered in Cbrzst’
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Look Out! Here they come! The
kindergarten has moved into the early Lego
edition of Robotics. This program is
designed for students’ social and emotional
development, building language and
literacy skills, problem solving in math and
science, and creative exploration. Who
knows what they will come up with? Have
fun learning kids!
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Wow! It is hard to believe we are starting the second half of the school year already. In third grade we have been
working hard and learning lots!

With the start of a new year, both liturgical and calendar, the children are focusing on God who is our light in the
darkness. He is beside us in every moment of our lives.

The children are busy working at their leadership jobs. The students are having great fun while learning to be
responsible citizens within our Conn-Area Catholic Community.

The class has been working on a creative writing project. They are writing a persuasive letter. Each student wants
to persuade Mrs. Solan to let us have an imaginary class pet. We can’t wait to see what she thinks of our letters.
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In art class, sixth grade students worked
hard to create a charcoal drawing of a
church. Each student began by finding a
picture of a Catholic Church. These
included churches found locally along
with churches from around the country.
Then, they sketched out their church’s
design. After the churches were drawn, the
students used charcoal pencils to add
details and shade their churches.

Charcoal techniques have been used to
produce art for hundreds of years. By
changing the pressure and direction of the
pencil when drawing, the students could
create different effects in their pictures.
They were able to blend or highlight areas
to create varying colors and textures. This
project enabled the students to try a very
popular art medium!
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